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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
What a fantastic start we've had to the new academic year here at Park Gate Primary 
School! 
 
The school has been buzzing with energy, and as you may have noticed, the fresh 
redecoration around the building and outside areas reflects the hard work that took place 
over the Summer. There’s still more to come so keep your eyes peeled for further updates 
and exciting changes which will be taking place. We are currently in the process of designing 
our school sensory garden and redeveloping our outside classroom space.  
 
Last year, we placed a strong focus on continuing to enhance the personal development of 
all our children and we are proud of the progress our school has made. This year, we are 
continuing that journey. We’re thrilled to share that our pastoral support offer is stronger 
than ever, with two dedicated ELSAs starting their work alongside small groups of children 
or 1:1s, as well as our very own therapy dog, Freddie, who will start at school this week, will 
work alongside identified children and small groups to support them in school. Together, 
we’re building an environment where every child feels supported, valued, and ready to 
thrive and we are really proud of the way our school supports every child in being the best 
they can be.  

 
Freddie 
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To help you stay informed about everything happening at Park Gate, we will continue to 
share a half-termly newsletter, packed with highlights and updates from across the school. 
In addition, please continue to check the school website regularly where we will update 
Park Gate Primary School Calendar, providing a clear and accessible list of key events and 
upcoming activities, so you can plan ahead with ease. 

 
 
We are committed to working together staff, pupils, and families to ensure that this year is 
a happy, successful, and memorable one for everyone in our school community.  
 
Warmest regards, 
Cara Newman, Headteacher 
 

https://www.parkgateprimary.co.uk/schoolcalendar

